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RENEWING THE CHURCH IN MANVILLE 

June 25, 2012 
Christ the King & Sacred Heart Parishes Offices; Conference Room 

Agenda 
 

 
 

1. Prayer (Rev. Stan Slaby, CSsR) 

2. Overview of Parish Finances (Tom Toolan) 

3. Questions and Answers, Discussion 

4. Clarification of Bishop’s Decision on Christ the King Rectory 

5. Pastor’s Remarks, Discussion 

6. Preview of Next Meeting 

7. Closing Prayer (Rev. Stan Slaby, CSsR) 
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